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MINISTRY OF CIVIL SERVICE AND ADMINISTRATIVE REFORMS

30 September 2014

Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms
Circular Letter No 65 of 2014

E{152/50/01/01V*

From : Senior Chief Executive, Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms
To:  Supervising Officers, in Charge of Ministries/Departments

Vacancy Announcement ~ Programme Officer

The Global Forum on Migration and Development {GFMDY} is inviting application for the
post of Programme Officer {GFMD Support Unit).

2. The deadline for submission of application is 15 October 2014,

3. Details of the post may be accessed on GFMD’s website:
www.gfmd.org/current-vacancies /programme-officer

4. It would be highly appreciated if the contents of thic Circular could be brought to the
attention of all officers serving in your Ministry/Depa

Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service

6* Floor, New Govemnment Centre, Port Louis, Republic of Mauritius
Tel. : (230) 201 1045 ~ Fax : (230) 201 3815 — E-mail : civser@mail. gov.mu



